
 
 

Attention: Missing Persons / Violent Crime / Cold Case / Crime Analysis Unit 

Maura Murray 
Date Last Contact: 2/9/2004 
Location Last Seen: Haverhill, NH 
Race: White 
Sex: Female 
Height: 5’ 7” 
Weight: 120-125 lbs. 
Eyes: Green/Blue 
Hair: Light Brown 
Age at Disappearance: 21 years old 
Distinguishing Features: Dimples on both 
cheeks; filling/crowns present  
Agency Case #: F04-1514 / CC-04-00200 
NCIC #: M883793945 

On Monday, 2/9/2004, at approximately 7:30 p.m., a black colored Saturn 4-door sedan 
vehicle, belonging to 21-year-old Maura Murray, traveled off Route 112 in Haverhill, NH, 
and became stuck. The roads in that area of northern New Hampshire were snow-covered 
at the time. Murray was not present at the crash scene when police arrived and has not 
been seen or heard from since.  

Murray was last seen on surveillance footage earlier in the day at an ATM wearing a dark 
jacket and jeans. Prior to that, Murray had left the University of Massachusetts Amherst, 
where she was studying nursing. Murray did not share with others her pending trip to New 
Hampshire, which was about 2.5 hours away. Murray received prior education at the United 
States Military Academy at West Point, was an avid runner, and enjoyed hiking in the 
White Mountains. An age progression impression of what Murray might look like today 
was released in February of 2024 (top right image).  

To provide or request additional information, please contact: 
- New Hampshire State Police, 603-271-2663, coldcaseunit@dos.nh.gov - 

- FBI ViCAP, (800) 634-4097, vicap@fbi.gov - 
Alert #2024-02-05 (Revised Alert # 2022-01-06); Release Date: 02/09/2024; RO 

To review other ViCAP Alerts, please visit www.fbi.gov/wanted/vicap 
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Top and Bottom left: 
Images were taken in 
2003 or 2004. 
 
Top Right: Age 
progression created 
in February of 2024. 
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